Philip Dagnall

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject: Land at Wilpshire Banks (Wilpshire 3)

Hello,
I am a local man living in Wilpshire and | am writing to you regarding the proposed building site Wilpshire 3.
| think that this is the most appropriate place to build in Wilpshire. It covers our allocation of builds until 2028 and it

has the best access to the A666. The land up there is vast and there are obvious workarounds with regards to the
woodland there. The two other sites proposed in Wilpshire can't fill the allocation and the access is terrible.




